
Refrigerator 
News 

May 21st - May 25th 

Upcoming 

 Dates  

 
Monday - May 21st 

 Birthday Dress Down        
Uniform Sizing                
PTO Meeting 

Tuesday– May 22nd 

 KDG Celebration 10:00 a.m.  
PreK Water Day 

Wednesday - May 23rd 

 PreK Celebration 10:30 a.m.  
6/7th Grade Field Trip 

Thursday - May 24th 

 8th Grade Graduation 5:00  

Friday - May 25th 

 1st Grade Mass 11:00  
 

Looking Ahead . . . 

 

Monday - May 28th 

 NO SCHOOL 

Wednesday - May 30th 

 5th Grade Field Trip 

Thursday - May 31st 

 Field Day for 1-5th 

Friday– June 1st  

 Last Day of School 

Lands End Visit 
 

Save the Date!  Lands End will be coming to our school on 
Monday, May 21st from 8-11 and 3-5 & Tuesday, May 22nd 
from 3-5.  Lands End will bring assorted sizes of most of 
the uniform pieces for parents to view or have students try on.  
They will also assist you in placing your orders.  This is a try on 
day only.  The uniforms will not be sold, you will need to order 
them online.      

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!  If you are able to volunteer at any 

of these sales, please let the office know.   

8th Grade Graduation 
 

Thursday, May 24th 
5:00 p.m. 

 
 At Sacred Heart Catholic Church 

Kindergarten Celebration 
 

Tuesday, May 22nd 

10:00 a.m. in the Social Hall 

Pre-K Celebration 
 

Wednesday, May 23rd 

10:30 a.m. in the Social Hall 

PTO Meeting 
 

The next PTO Meeting will be Monday, May 21st at 5:30 p.m. 
in the cafeteria.  This will be our last PTO meeting of this 
school year.  We will also be inviting new families and putting 
out sign up sheets for various committees.  Please join us! 

Lost and Found 
 

We have several items in our 
lost and found.  Please have 
your child go through the lost 
and found to see if something 
belongs to them.  All items 
not picked up by Friday, May 
25th will be donated.    

NO AFTERCARE  
 

There will be NO 
Aftercare on Friday, June 
1st. Please make sure 
to have your child(ren) 

picked up by 3:00 p.m. 



First Day of School 
 

The first day of school for the 2018-2019 

year AUGUST 8, 2018. 

Tuition & After Care Balances 
 

As we near the end of the school year, please 
remember to catch up on any outstanding 
After Care and Tuition balances.  Tuition and 
After Care Payments must be made in full by 
June 1st in order to be cleared for 
admission for the 2018-19 school year or for 

records to be sent to other schools.  Any 
family with an unpaid tuition balance 
will be considered not enrolled and 
new families on the wait list will be 
notified of available spots.  Report 

cards will also be held until all balances are 
paid.  Please contact the office if you have 
any questions.   

Elementary Field Day 
 

The Field Day for the Elementary students (1st-5th) will be on Thursday, May 31st.  We will be in 
need of fingerprinted parent volunteers as well as donations of mini water bottles.  Please email 
Hope Hall at hhall@sacredheartcatholic.com if you can volunteer or donate items for the field 
day.   

Vacation Bible School 
 

Monday – Friday, June 11-15, 2018  
8:00 am – 12:00 noon :  $25  

 
Aftercare – ENDS promptly at 3:00 pm :  additional 

$25  or $5.00/day    
 

Snacks and Drinks included.  Bring your OWN 
lunch.  

 
Forms available at the church and school office. 

Tuition Contracts 
  

Tuition Contracts went home this week.  Please sign 
and return the white copy to the office by June 1st.  If 
you have any questions, please contact the office. 

Last Day of School 
 

The last day of school is Friday, 

June 1st.  It is a FULL DAY.  

There will be NO AFTERCARE.  
Please make arrangements to have 

your child picked up by 3:00 p.m. 

We will have a 9:00 am Mass and 
an Awards Ceremony immediately 
following. 

Summer Office Hours 
  

Our summer office hours will be from 
10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Mon-Thurs., 
closed on Fridays.  
The office will be closed the following 
weeks:   
June 11th-June 15th for Trainings and 
July 2nd – July 6th for the holiday.  
.   


